
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 3 March 2023  

 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
Staffing update 
 
I am delighted to announce that Miss Stewart and her partner are expecting a baby in 
July.  I know that they are very excited and on behalf of us all we wish them well. 
  
I am also pleased to inform you that Mrs Crockett will be returning from her maternity 
leave to be the Year 4 class teacher for the summer term.   
 
Ms Bado has another class teaching position at a school in Tring, starting after the 
Easter holidays. We wish her well in her new post.  She has been an invaluable 
member of the Greenway team and she will be missed! 
 
Cake sale 
A huge thank you for all the cakes bought last Friday.  Thank you to the GSA for 
organising.  We raised £382.65! This has been donated to the DEC.  
 
Disco 
A big thank you to the GSA for organising this. A fun time was had by all, especially  
DJ Pete!  I know that the GSA are still finalising monies but it looks like that we have 
made around £650.   
 
World Book Day 
The children looked fantastic!  Some very imaginative designs.  On the school website 
you will see via this link what the staff looked like! During the week classes have been 
sharing books and reading together and discussing their 24 hour reading logs.  I know 
the children are looking forward to sharing their books with you in school today. 
 
It was lovely seeing all the parents and carers reading to their children this afternoon! 
 
Book Fair 
Please remember your Wold Book Day voucher. 
This will be taking place in the school hall on: 
Monday 6 March 3.15-3.45  
Thursday 9 March 3.15 -3.45 
 
The more books we sell, the more money is raised for the school to purchase new 
books! The school can receive up to 50% commission from each sale, which will be 

https://www.greenway.herts.sch.uk/2023/03/world-book-day-02-03-23/


 

  

used towards new Scholastic book orders. We accept cash or cheques as payment 
methods but please note, we will have limited change in our cash float. 
 
Children that attend WACCY on both these days will have the opportunity to purchase 
their books. Please ensure any money that is coming in, is labelled with the child’s 
name and put in a sealed envelope and given to the class teacher. 
 
Child show parents  
This will take place on Thursday 9 March 3.15-3.45.  This is taking place at the same 
time as the book fair. Child shows parents gives you the opportunity to look at your 
child/rens books to see what they have been learning. 
 
Parent Consultations 
As per the school calendar these will be taking place on: 
 
Tuesday 28 March – 3.30-6.30pm 
Wednesday 29 March – 4-8pm 
 
A letter will be going out shortly to explain how you can book your slot on Arbor. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


